
     

 

DPCA Show at the Annapolis Senior Center 
 
All members of the DPCA are invited to show their work at the Annapolis 
Senior Center through the month of June. The center is located at 119 
South Villa Ave. Annapolis, MD 21401 (Wiley H. Bates Heritage Park). 
 
Work will be accepted at the Center on June 2 from 9:00 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 
Members may bring in two works for a fee of $5.00 for both. Please come 
with work tagged on the back with the Title, Artist’s name, e-mail if desired, 
phone number and price. Artists will be contacted directly by the person 
interested in buying the piece. 
 
There will be no commission. Works of any size will be accepted, but those 
over 30” must have Plexiglas in place of glass. Framing must be of good 
quality with wire attached for proper hanging. Works will be signed in at the 
center, and members will fill out a form at that time. 
 
This is meant to be a nice, uncomplicated show for one and all. The last 
time we showed here we sold several works, so although the show will not 
have a theme, you may want to consider pricing and subject matter for the 
buying public. This is entirely up to you. If you have questions, please 
contact Annette Uroskie at amuroskie@aol.com. 
 
I would also appreciate the help of anyone who would like to work with 
hanging the show, taking in the work, etc.   


